
THANK YOU 
for your support 
of NC State and 
the College of 
Engineering



NC State Engineering Foundation, Inc.
College of Engineering
Campus Box 7901
NC State University
Raleigh, NC 27695-7901

THANK YOU for your recent generous 

gift to the NC State Engineering Foundation for the 

College of Engineering. Because of your investment, 

we are able to continue to fuel the rich academic 

programs and state-of-the-art research that make 

the College so special while preparing the next 

generation of leaders.

Thank you again for your commitment to the future 

of NC State and the College of Engineering.

GRIFFIN LAMB
Assistant Dean for Development and College Relations 
NC State Engineering Foundation, Inc.
phone | 919.515.9956   ■   email | grlamb@ncsu.edu

If you have not already, you will receive a receipt from the University regarding this gift.
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